

## February 2021

## Re. Update on Demolition at Morris Walk and Maryon Road, Woolwich

Dear Residents,

We continue to make good progress on the demolition works taking place on Morris Walk North and Morris Walk South.

Following our last update in December 2020, we have now demolished all buildings across Morris Walk North and South, except for Frederick and Viking House which remain occupied.

The site team are now processing the materials arising from the demolition. This includes crushing concrete, some of which will be retained on site for future use. The remainder will be taken off site and recycled for use on other schemes. All material will be reused where possible and will not be diverted to landfill.

Pruning works will be taking place over the next couple of weeks to trees within the site boundaries (in accordance with the planning permission).

As per the last resident update, we have now submitted planning applications for the detailed layout proposals for the sites. We are currently in the process of responding to consultee comments and hope to have planning permission in Spring this year.

Once again, thank you for your cooperation during this time – we will be providing further updates in due course.

**Lovell Partnerships Ltd** 

Squibb Site Manager Contact: Tony Challis <a href="mailto:tonyc@squibbgroup.co.uk">tonyc@squibbgroup.co.uk</a>

Lovell Project Director Contact: Dan Bodman dan.bodman@lovell.co.uk

